
 

                                          

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
2nd September, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you will have noticed, we have had a barrier fitted over the summer holidays. This 
means that the main car park is strictly permit holders only. In order to support those 
families with a blue badge / disabled parking permit we will be issuing electronic permit 
cards for the barrier. Applications for these access cards can be made via the school office 
and will require you to bring in your blue badge for school to copy by the end of the day 
Friday 4th September.  
 
As per the Nottinghamshire County Council’s guidance for the use of a blue badge:  A 
badge can be withdrawn if you misuse it or allow others to misuse it. You should 
only use your badge if you are travelling in the vehicle as a driver or a passenger. If 
you give it to someone else to use, this counts as misuse.  Anyone found to be 
misusing their blue badge on our premises could be reported to the police as it is a 
criminal offence to misuse a Blue Badge and could lead to a £1,000 fine. 
 
Our electronic passes will be valid for an academic year and will need to be renewed each 
September. If your blue badge expires before this point the car park pass will be 
deactivated. Lost or stolen passes must be reported to the school office immediately. 
Replacement passes will incur a fee of £5. 
 
We thank you for your ongoing support with sensible use of our school car park to ensure 
a safe school site for our children. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss S Arnold 
Head of School 
 


